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I was recently infonned by mail that those managing the sewer water in the area 
I have lived for the last 15 years have arbitrarily decided to raise the current 
monthly rate by 670%, AGAIN 1!1.AT IS 670 PERCENT!!! My service will NOT 
be improved, I was given NO notice of this upcoming change, and apparently have 
NO say in a 670 PERCENT INCREASE. 

This amount of increase is obviously ridiculous and disgusting. What type of 
· gross negligence would contribute to such an outrageous hike? I believe the 

homeowners in these areas should be compensated for decreased home values 
based on increased maintenance costs. 

I do not support anyone who would sponsor this change, I will never vote for 
anyone who has anything to do with it, and am completely disgusted by anyone 
who does not fight to overturn it! I believe this decision should be reversed 
immediately. 

-Mutch Sabounchi 

106 Alexandra Jett Lane 

Georgetown, KY 40324 




